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[bookmark: _GoBack]	I personally gained several new, valuable resources by using Twitter during this class. By following one person or organization, I was often led to other groups that they were following and through them I have found several valuable resources. The first organization I followed was The College Board (@CollegeBoard). As an AP teacher I am aware of the resources The College Board has to offer, but never checked into their social media presence. The College Board usually tweets multiple times each day and the information is everything from test questions, to college admission advice, to facts about AP. I will use the practice questions, infographics, and videos in my classroom often as motivators for my AP students. I also followed CITE English Journal (@cite_english) after I someone retweet them. They are a peer-reviewed journal exploring technology and Language Arts. Their account is relatively new, but is loaded with great examples of lessons that incorporate technology in the English classroom. The account also links to several Youtube videos of teachers discussing how they use technology. I believe my personal professional development plan will change as a result of using Twitter. By following so many valuable education groups and individual educators I see that there are many professional development opportunities that I was unaware of that would be incredibly beneficial to me and my content. It is so easy to follow these groups and scroll through their tweets and retweets and find incredible videos, lessons, and information that will benefit my content, not to mention checking out the people that those people follow. By following these educators I have already had several ideas that will improve my instruction, and I fully expect to learn more and I continue to follow them and follow new groups as well.
